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November 2020 
 
 
Dear Supporter: 
 

   
       
         

       
            

 
 
SNAP continues to grow but government funding has not kept pace with the increased demand 
for our services. Baby-boomers are over 60 and looking for educational and recreational 
activities. Older adults seeking help dramatically increase in number each year.   Inflation 
together with the rising costs of insurance, utilities and food always pose a fiscal challenge for 
all non-profit organizations.   
 
In normal times that would make it necessary for us to reach out to you for your continued 
support.  During this time of COVID-19, it is even more important as the pandemic severely 
impacts the resources SNAP depends upon to make a difference for our clients.  This requires 
our agency to depend even more on the support of concerned community members like you 
to meet the needs of our clients. 
 
This year your contribution not only supports the general agency operating expenses, which 
includes all services, but empowers SNAP to serve its clients in the face of COVID-19.  Enclosed 
is a breakdown of our many services and programs for your review. You can also visit our 
website at www.snapqueens.org.  
 
Please use the enclosed envelope and card to send your tax deductible contribution so that we 
can continue to provide valuable services that help older adults maintain their independence 
and prevent premature institutionalization.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Paola Miceli, MPA 
CEO/President 
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Services Now for Adult Persons, Inc. (“SNAP”) provides supportive social services for older 
adults in many communities in Queens. Since its inception in 1980, contributions from 
generous people like you have empowered SNAP to expand and develop services for all older 
adults and their caregivers. Despite COVID-19 and its impact, our agency and its dedicated 
staff work hard to serve our seniors and their families, providing food, transportation,	
programs and activities in new and innovative ways.
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